
Barking Mad Dog Grooming and Pet Services  

Noise Policy 

  

As we are based in a residential area, it is essential that 

noise is kept to a minimum. We must ensure dogs 

entering and leaving the salon do so quietly. It is crucial 

that owners ensure their dogs do not bark loudly for 

long periods of time or make loud noises outside of the 

salon.  

  

We cannot accept dogs who bark persistently or make 

loud noises for long periods of time during their 

grooming appointment. We will inform clients of this 

after the appointment has taken place, as we may not 

be able to proceed with any further appointments, or 

we may ask you to collect your dog during their groom 

if we believe the noise is loud enough or persistent 

enough to affect the surrounding residents. 

 


